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October 19, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 
 
Re:  DRM 21-142 – Community Power Aggregations Rulemaking 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
Pursuant to the Procedural Order Re: Interim Guidance on Compliance with Puc 2203.01(b), please use 
CommunityAggregation@nhec.com as the e-mail address for notices from a committee to New 
Hampshire Electric Cooperative. 
 
New Hampshire Electric Cooperative also requests that the following e-mail address be removed from 
the service list for this docket: licatam@nhec.com. 
 
If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at clarkj@nhec.com. 
 
     Sincerely, 

 
 
     Jeremy Clark 
     Financial Planning, Analysis, and Rates Manager 
 
CC:  Service List (via electronic mail) 
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